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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to add my voice to those who are concerned about Thickthorn close being used as an access to
this new development. The road is narrow and often has parked vehicles on so it is totally unsuitable for
construction traffic or a big increase of traffic due to being a rat run through to the A46.

I myself commute out onto the A46 and would not like to have this access available as it will make the road
dangerous for my children as they are growing up. I do not mind pedestrian or bicycle access up this road
but object to the character of the area being changed significantly.

With regard to the house types on the development. I specifically do not mind there being more 2 and 3
bedroom properties than bungalows, which I know is a complaint of others locally and would prefer high

specification housing to small units.

I hope my comments can be taken into consideration when you are looking at the aspects of this
development.

Please keep me in the loop on this issue specifically and the situation generally. Add me to your mailing list
about this development or whatever you usually do.

Thanks for your time,

Robert & Amelia Meeks




